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Maxine Reynolds - Road Closer
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From: P TA <pta@wolcottschool.com>
To: <mreynolds@thorntonil.us>
Date: 5/14/2025 10:56 AM

Subject: Road Closer

Good Morning Maxine,

I am Pta president and was wondering if it is possible to close Hubbard street on May 29 from 1130
to 3pm. We are hosting field day that day at Hubbard Park and with kids having to go back in forth
to school we just feel it would be safer. In the past I know it had to be voted on by board and am
unsure if I was able to get it on agenda.

Thank you
Pamela Markowski
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